Living, Breathing Asia

Cessation of QuickCollect Van Service

Dear valued customers,

We would like to inform you that that we will be terminating the QuickCollect
Van service with effect from 31 October 2016.

To provide you with a better customer experience, our payments and
collections services, including remittance applications, have been made
available online via DBS IDEAL, our corporate internet banking platform. For
more information on DBS IDEAL, please visit us at www.dbs.com.

Cheque deposits can be made at our convenient Quick Cheque Deposit
machines and boxes located around the island. For more information on the
locations of DBS Quick Cheque Deposit machines, please visit us at
https://www.dbs.com.sg/index/locator.page.

Trade document drop-offs can continue to be made at all DBS branches. For
more information on trade document services, please visit us at
https://www.dbs.com.sg/corporate/trade/related-services/trade-documents-

counters.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
DBS Bank Ltd.
Global Transaction Services
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